TOWN OF CHESTER
Temporary Road Closure

Please be aware there will be a temporary road closure for
Green Mountain Turnpike beginning July 8, 2024. The road
will be closed at Rhoman Wai Farm, 686 Green Mountain
Turnpike, for approximately 3 weeks for a culvert replace-
ment. The road will be accessible from both sides only up to
this point. Please seek alternate routes during this closure.
Thank you for your patience.




